
 

 

 

24
th
 November 2015 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I hope this letter finds you all well.  

I write to in relation to the new system of Behaviour Management we have begun to trial here 

in our school. Using our online system Vsware we are starting with 1
st
 and 5

th
 years and hope 

to roll out the system to all years going forward.  

Each student will start off on 100 points, teachers can add both Positive and Negative points 

for behaviour, and students will gain or lose points as a result. Points can be gained for such 

things as: Excellent Homework, Civic Spirit, Courtesy, Manners, Team Work, Extra-curricular. 

Students can lose points for such things as: Truancy, Late for Class, Inproper use of iPad, 

Detention, Lack of Class Materials.  

When a student reaches 30 points she will receive a Well Done Card sent home and a small 

prize as well. We are going to have a competition amongst the two year groups to design their 

cards. This system will increase motivation in our students, it will give them a reason to succeed 

and excel, and research shows that it creates a positive environment in school’s, students feel 

that they are being recognised for their efforts. All of the positive comments are achievable by 

all our students.  

Your log in details will allow you to access your daughter’s record of: Attendance, Behaviour & 

reports.  

You need to use the following web address and then your individual log in details 

www.preswex.vsware.ie/Login.jsp 

Log on details:  

I hope that this information will be of benefit to parents, staff and students.  

I look forward to working with you all and meeting parents/guardians over the coming year  

Yours Sincerely,  

__________________________ 

William Ryan 

Principal  
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